
 

 

Our Ref: 005 15 

7th January 2015 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

We have arranged for GRACE family church to deliver some drug awareness workshops to 

students in Year 8. They are only able to accommodate 30 students per session, therefore we 

have arranged for this group to be our Religious Studies 8 set 1. This will take place during 

February and March within their Learning for Life sessions which take place on a Tuesday 

morning. 

In order for all students within Year 8 to receive drug education and awareness, we have 

arranged alternative workshops with an organisation called RUSH. 

This letter is to simply inform you of why there are two different education programmes 

within Year 8. 

If you have any questions regarding this programme please do not hesitate to contact me on 

my school email hkinloch@stmargaretsacademy.com 

Thank you for your continued support of our school. 

Yours sincerely 

 

H Kinloch     N Harrison 

Head of Learning for Life   Head of Year 8 
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